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Napp is committed to complying with the requirements of the ABPI Code of Practice in the conduct of our business. As part of this commitment, we declare 
annually all payments made to UK healthcare professionals (HCPs). In addition, we provide transparency on our interactions with, and support of patient 
organisations, and any funding support and donations we provide to institutions, associations and organisations. In compliance with the ABPI Code of 
Practice, all transfers of value to individual UK HCPs and HCOs (including those provided as grants, donations or benefits in kind) are to be disclosed in the 
first six months after the end of the calendar year in which the transfers of value were made. This can be found on the central ABPI disclosure platform; the 
disclosure platform can be accessed using the following web link: www.disclosureuk.org.uk.  

Support provided and services contracted to patient organisations will continue to be disclosed below and updated each year (this is for 2020 calendar 
year). You can see our previous declarations by clicking on the links for previous years.  

 

Recipients Activity Description Value 
National Kidney Federation Emergency support during the Covid crisis to 

assist NKF in their helpline and provide support 
to patients and carers with kidney disease during 
self-isolation 

£3000 

National Kidney Federation Qualitative Patient Research £5000 
 


